
From: DALLET.PAT
To: "Piotrowski, Bill"; "protob@mail.doe.state.fl.us"
Cc: MAYNE.GLENN
Subject: RE: Joint FAEDS/SDCCMIS Conference, October 8-10
Date: Tuesday, August 14, 2001 4:06:47 PM

Bill:

Mentioned your offer of some agenda time to Bill and Glenn and we are definitely interested. We'll be baack in
touch in a few days to discuss specifics.

Pat

-----Original Message----- 
From: Piotrowski, Bill [mailto:piotrowskiw@mail.leon.k12.fl.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2001 4:54 PM 
To: 'protob@mail.doe.state.fl.us' 
Cc: Dallet, Pat 
Subject: Joint FAEDS/SDCCMIS Conference, October 8-10

Greetings!

K-12 educational and information technology leaders have a conference this 
October 8-10, at the Bellevue Biltmore in Clearwater.   

"A  K-12  IT  Summit:"   exemplary practices, training, technology issues 
and futures...

While this is a joint conference of all school district, community college, 
and university CIOs and IT managers (FAEDS and SDCCMIS); this is an open 
meeting and any interested are encouraged to attend.   Florida's educational 
technology implementations are "world-class," come see the why and the 
who...

http://www.santafe.cc.fl.us/~faeds/2001/front_bullet_page.htm

for conference, program, & registration information.

William D. Piotrowski, Program Chair 
520 South Appleyard Drive 
Tallahassee, FL   32304 
850-487-7530  FAX 487-7849

William D. Piotrowski 
Technology & Information Services 
Leon District Schools 
520 South Appleyard Drive 
Tallahassee, FL   32304 
850-487-7530  FAX 487-7849
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